


MHAHA Meeting Minutes 
August 11, 2021
Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Jeff Rutz, President, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. Members present:  Karron Denk, Tom Grazzini, Mary Munger, Michelle and William Wiberg, Leann Peuse, and Juanita Peuse.  
Introductions:  none
Treasurer report – Karron Denk presented the June/July 2021  monthly income/expense reports.   Also presented the spring schooling show and GAGT show reports, not quite finalized.   Looks like we lost money on both shows.   Motion made by Mary Munger to approve the treasurer report, Tami Bagley seconded, treasurer report was approved.
Membership Report—  Reminder to everyone that has their membership expiring to get it renewed.  We have 8 Associate, 37 – 1 yr members, 18 – 3 yr members, 3 life members and 33 youth members.
Presidents Report – Qualifications for regional/national shows.   Jeff was involved in a town hall meeting with AHA to hear what others thought.    Information will be included in the next newsletter.
Committee and reports -  
 Newsletter and Website – Next newsletter out by mid-late August.  Please send any articles, photos, items for sale, or any other tidbits to Michelle so that your contributions will become part of the club newsletter.  The website is doing well, and there is nothing new to report.
a.       Dressage – no report.  
b.       Arabians unplugged – no report
c.       Royalty – due to Covid, the royalty will stay the same as 2020.
d.       Hi Point – 2021 forms will go out in the newsletter and be updated on the website.  Looking at dates for banquet in January 2022.
Shows & Rides –
a.       Spring show –received the bill from the MN State Fair.  Lost money on the show.   
[bookmark: _GoBack]b.       GAGT  July 1-4 – at Double F arena in Hinckley, MN – show was good but really small.  Lost money.   Good things said about the new facility.   They put in an outside arena so the dressage show can be held outside next year.  
c.       Dog Days Dressage – September 4, 2021.   Judges are hired.   Need volunteers.  Please contact Mary Munger if you would like to help.
d.       Fall show – September 18, 2021 – looking for volunteers.   Please contact Tami if you would like to help.
 
Promotions -  Horse Expo was good.  no other report.
New Business -  none
Next meeting –  The next meeting will be on September 15, 2021.  It will be held again at Maxx’s.   Karron  made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Mary seconded, motion passed, meeting was adjourned at 8:25 pm.
 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Leann Peuse, Secretary.
 
 




